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MEETING DATE:  August 15,2017
TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter
SUBJECT: Appointment to the First 5 Nevada County Children & Families First
Comimission

RECOMMENDATION: Approve appointment of Ms. Shar Johns as the member representing
interests of local school districts to the First 5 Nevada County Children & Families First

Commission.
FUNDING: N/A .
BACKGROUND:

Currently the position of Member representing interests of local school districts is open. This
position was advertised and posted on the Board of Supervisors Chambers Bulletin Board, in the
Board of Supervisors Office, at the Madelyn Helling Library, and on the County website. Notice
was also posted at Grass Valley Library, Truckee Library, Truckee Joseph Center, the Truckee
Town Hall, and the District V Board of Supervisors office in Truckee.

Ms. Shar Johns, Associate Superintendent of Schools for Educational Services, Nevada County
Office of Education, has submitted an application to be appointed to this position. Ms. Johns is
recommended by Ms. Lindsay Dunckel, Executive Director, First 5 Nevada County Children and
Families First Commission and her appointment has been requested by the commissioners at their

meeting in June 2017.

Please consider appointing Ms. Shar Johns as the member representing interests of local school
districts to the First 5 Nevada County Children & Families First Commission, for a two year

unexpired term ending February 28, 2018.
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